
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-06-09/R-3) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on June 9, 2021. 

 

      This the 10th day of June, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO EXECUTE A CONTRACT WITH 

BARNHILL CONTRACTING COMPANY IN AN AMOUNT OF $1,322,284.30 FOR STREET 

RESURFACING (2021-06-09/R-3) 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Chapel Hill solicited formal bids for street resurfacing on the Town website on 

April 19, 2021 in accordance with G.S. 143-129; and 

 

WHEREAS, five responsive bids were received and opened on May 7, 2021; and 

 

WHEREAS, the responsive bids were evaluated and Barnhill Contracting Company was determined to be 

the lowest responsive, responsible bidder; and 

 

WHEREAS, the bid permits an increase or decrease of up to 25% in the scope of work. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 

authorizes the Town Manager to execute a contract with the lowest responsive, responsible bidder, 

Barnhill Contracting Company, in an amount of $1,322,284.30. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Town Manager is authorized to extend the base bid contract twice 

at the same base unit price by a one-year contract addendum if mutually agreeable to the Town and 

Barnhill Contracting Company. 

 

This the 9th day of June, 2021. 


